Important notice related to the elections in the USA on April 29, 2018

All Lebanese who have applied for listing on the electoral rolls to vote at the
Lebanese Embassy in Washington DC are called to review the preliminary
electoral rolls on the website: www.DGPS.gov.lb

In case of error, kindly submit the rectification through the Embassy no later
than February 20, 2018.
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